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To: Jooran Lee, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6 Secretariat
Subject: Extension of WLAN Security Study Period
Dear Ms. Lee,
As per resolution 6.1.5 from the Montreux meeting, I understand that the IEEE liaison should have been included in a request from the JTC1/SC6 Secretariat to for the IEEE 802 LMSC to review documents related to the WLAN Security Study Period in WG1. However, I have not yet received any request or distribution of documents for review. The IEEE 802 LMSC would be happy to review these documents when they are received. The IEEE 802 LMSC has a meeting March 9-13 at which its members could complete its review of the WG1 documents. I would send the results of the review to you after the end of the March meeting.
Sincerely

Jesse Walker
Liaison from IEEE 802 LMSC to ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6 WG1
CC: to the IEEE 802 LMSC Executive Committee




Abstract


This document drafts a liaison letter from IEEE 802.11 to the ISO/IEC JTC1/SC6 Secretariat.
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